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Out of School Hours Care 

23rd March, 2022. 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Aspire OSHC, who is providing the before and after school care services here at Falls Creek Public 

School, are aiming to become operational beginning of Term 2, depending on service approval. We 

know it has been a long-awaited asset to our school community. 

 

We are requesting all parents who wish for their child to attend the OSHC services to please  

enrol now. A certainty of enrolments should fast track the process through government bodies and 

allow the start date for Term 2. 

 

To enrol your child, please go to https://aspire-oshc.com.au/ . You can then find Falls Creek Public 

School under ‘find a center’ and book your spot using the iParent portal.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Alicia from the ASPIRE team on 

Phone: 0409 578 747 

Email: alicia@aspire-oshc.com.au 

or contact the school. 

 

Regards,  

Barbara Clark 

Acting Principal 
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